
July 2012 Beauty Spot

The Country Hills Garden Club Beauty Spot sign for July has been placed at 3514 Spring Lake Terrace,
the home of architects Doug and Judy Fraser. Check out the distinctive and intriguing addition they
have recently made in the front of their home.

The Frasers have also put in a vegetable garden behind the front fencing, which complements the
addition. At the back of the garden, bean plants twine up the fencing built like a trellis against the new
addition. They have future plans to put in berry plants that will twine similarly on the front fencing.

The garden attests to the Frasers’ recent participation in the Neighborhood Sustainability Group, as
does the Fraser's removal of the upper part of their driveway to make more area for a profusion of
plantings.

As a further observance of sustaining the environment, the Frasers are thinking about making mulch
from a large pine destroyed by the Derecho storm.

We congratulate Judy and Doug for their wonderful creativity and will enjoy watching their interesting
endeavors develop over time.
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